
From: Doug Flaherty <tahoesierracleanair@gmail.com>
Sent: 3/26/2024 9:45:12 AM
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@trpa.gov>; John Hester <jhester@trpa.gov>; Katherine Huston <khuston@trpa.gov>; Alexis Hill <AHill@washoecounty.us>
Subject: Correction To TRPA Gov Board Minutes of February 28 2024

Please modify the February 28, 2024 Governing Board Meeting minutes as explained below:

This requested modification is located on Line 11 and 12 of the 1st paragraph on Page 55 of the TRPA March 26, 2024 meeting meeting packet. 

Please change the word "rating" to "grading" in the February 28, 2024 minutes as follows.

We're not doing cumulative impact on mass rating grading. With all this underground parking, we need a cumulative EIS, EIR on mass rating grading, 

Sincerely,
Doug Flaherty, President 
Tahoe Sierra Clean Air Coalition (DBA TahoeCleanAir.org) 
A Nevada 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Corporation
774 Mays Blvd 10-124
Incline Village, NV 89451

TahoeCleanAir.org Organizational Purpose
Tahoe Sierra Clean Air Coalition (DBA TahoeCleanAir.Org) is a Nevada 501 (c) (3) non-profit corporation registered to do business in the State of California. Our
organizational purpose extends beyond protecting clean air, and includes, among other purposes, protecting and preserving natural resources, including but not limited to
clean air, clean water, including lake and stream clarity, soils, plants and vegetation, wildlife and wildlife habitat including wildlife corridors, fish and fish habitat, birds and
bird migration, insects, forest and wilderness from adverse environmental impacts and the threat and potential of adverse environmental impacts, including cumulative
adverse impacts, within the Nevada and California Sierra Range, and its foothill communities, with corporation/organization geographical purpose priority being that of the
Lake Tahoe Basin. Our purpose further extends to all things incidental to supporting environmental impact assessments and studies, including the gathering of data
necessary to analyze the cumulative adverse environmental, health and safety impacts from public and private projects inside and outside the Lake Tahoe Basin, and
addressing and supporting safe and effective evacuation during wildfire. Our purpose further extends to supporting transparency in government to ensure that our purpose
and all things incidental to our specific and primary purposes are achieved.



From: Kristina Hill <tahoehills@att.net>
Sent: 3/15/2024 8:50:57 AM
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@trpa.gov>
Subject: Governing Board March 27, 2024

To whom it may concern, 

Please circulate the document link below to TRPA Governing Board members, for their review of the opinion article published in the Reno Gazette Journal, prior to the
March 2024 meeting.

The fantasy of Tahoe's high-density walkable town center concept (msn.com)

Thank You,
Kristina

Kristina Hill
Hill Planning, Inc.
P.O. Box 6139
Incline Village, NV 89450

c: (775) 544-4345 

MSN

https://www.msn.com/en-us/money/realestate/the-fantasy-of-tahoe-s-high-density-walkable-town-center-concept/ar-BB1jHnRs?fbclid=IwAR1n9QC1fC32n3ooThLIhRMwURgR8FF9U-_ga6Uqa4ovUCMrFoU7oXNFMyk
https://www.msn.com/en-us/money/realestate/the-fantasy-of-tahoe-s-high-density-walkable-town-center-concept/ar-BB1jHnRs?fbclid=IwAR1n9QC1fC32n3ooThLIhRMwURgR8FF9U-_ga6Uqa4ovUCMrFoU7oXNFMyk
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